
 

Dear parent / carer, 
 
Schools are required to teach British values to our children, one of these is about 
regarding people of all faiths, races and cultures with respect, tolerance and 
understanding. Part of this is taught in our religious education lessons.  
 
Year 1 and 2 are currently learning about how Muslims pray and why the mosque is 
important to Muslims. We have therefore arranged a visit to Scunthorpe Mosque on 
Tuesday 30th January. The children will be taken by coach leaving at 9.30am and 
returning approx. 11.30am. 
 
The cost of the trip (to cover the bus) is £4 per child and is payable via parent pay. This 
is a non-refundable voluntary donation. 
 
The deadline for this payment is Wednesday 24th January. 
 
Any questions please contact the office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Trudy Parkin  
Assistant Headteacher/ KS1 lead 
 
 


